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Hacienda South-West Women’s Club Newsletter 
March 2023 

 
Please share this newsletter with any neighbors who are new or do not have the use of a computer. 

 
 
 

Next Meeting Information: 
 

The HSW Women’s Club will meet again on Tuesday, March 14th at 9:30 a.m. in the Ricardo Montalban Room at the La 
Hacienda Recreation Center.   
 
 
 

President’s WELCOME: 
 
Happy March to all!  Well, we have our first meeting under our belt (thank you Maria for taking over for me!).   From the 
feedback I am hearing, you all are pleased with our actions and the progress we are making so far.  This is happening 
because of feedback from YOU, our membership.  Please keep the suggestions coming in. 
 
Also, our thanks to our volunteers who have been working very hard to try to get all of our activities firmed up for the 
year.   Thank YOU for your patience as we work through the remaining TBD information on our Social Calendar.  
Additionally, please let Maria Guerrera (our Social Chair) know if you see anything that you would like to help out with 
as an activity Chair or Volunteer.  We definitely need help, so anyone willing to assist will be greatly appreciated. 
 
At our last meeting, Evelyn Krawczyk graciously worked the overhead projector during our meeting to show the 
information that can be found on the website.  She also held a quick tutorial of the website after the meeting.   Again, if 
you have any questions or need any help navigating the website, Evelyn and our team will be happy to help you, just 
reach out to us. 
 
One of our biggest changes this year will be transferring our funds to Truist Bank.  Changing banks will allow us 
technology upgrades to help both the Board and our Membership with electronic banking, and in the future, event 
payments via PayPal, Venmo, etc.  We are really excited about this transition and hope the membership is as well.  To 
ensure total financial transparency, we are placing the monthly treasurer’s report on the website’s Finance page 
(password protected with the directory password).  We are also in the process of uploading all of the treasurer’s reports 
from last year to that tab as well; to clarify all expenditures.  
 
We have also updated the Welcome Flyer that is given to our new neighbors and have included as many activities as we 
could think of, to allow our new neighbors every opportunity to make new friends and engage in our HSWWC and 
Neighborhood events.  If you find anyone new moving into your area, please make sure to let our Sunshine Committee 
know, so they can stop by. 
 
Thank you again for trusting us with steering the ship this year!  We will work hard to show your trust was rightfully 
placed.   
 
 
 
 




